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         December 20, 2017 General Membership Meeting Minutes

Chair Lincoln Grahlfs opened the meeting at 6:00 PM, and asked for any adjustments to the agenda. Lincoln Grahlfs also read the VFP Statement of Purpose. Others attending the meeting included, Phil Fransen, Jeff Froh, John Fournelle, and Steve Books. The VFP "hat" was passed. The November VFP meeting minutes were reviewed, and approved.  The Treasurers Report "green sheet" was reviewed. Members commented that Paul will review it again in January. It was also noted that about $ 500.00 was added into the revenue upon further viewing.
Committee Reports
Counter Recruiting - Books noted that David Giffey commented via e-mail that he had been to several rural schools, and had good contact with students.

Scholarship - on going - Phil reported that he came across some library book markers that could be used to advertise the VFP Scholarship cause. This will also be brought up at a future meeting.
Memorial Day - Tabled for now, Lincoln reported that the VFP National Office is pushing for a renewal of Armistice Day for 2018. A sticker has been sent out to some VFP members, and more could be available.

Memorial Mile - Phil reported that he will be hosting a work detail on Saturday January 20th, 10 AM at his location. More information will be sent to Fran to send out in January 2018.

Planning Committee - John reported that a March or April focus will be pending for a program. There are several ideas:  The PBS Veterans Administration Film and discussion, The Lisa Gilman Book about war music, and a possible showing of the David Cline movie. John reviewed Fran's' idea for the recent war music discussion and possibly get IVAW involved for the various playlists of music that could be available from Veterans. Lincoln will arrange for a room for the January monthly VFPAD/Hoc and combine the meeting to preview the Vet's Administration Film along with setting the January agenda.
Website(s) - on going, no comments.

Outreach/Tabling - Phil commented on being on the board of Masood Actar's effort for the anti-Muslim effort, and on the Dec. 10th Program.  Steve reported on a new effort of the former U.S. Ambassador to Norway with a new website www.outriderfoundation.org regarding an anti-nuclear effort. John circulated an article regarding Veterans and mental health by Aaron Pratt Shepherd titled "For Veterans, a Path to Healing 'Moral Injury.'
New Business

New Peace Signs - A discussion ensued regarding the signs and that it could be a coordinated joint effort with other local VFP Chapters.

Select Jan. 2018 Chair - Phil

Announcements

Lincoln read the next meeting dates of the Chapter, with the Ad/Hoc meeting to be moved to a Room at Capital Lakes Center for the meeting and movie review showing.

Steve reviewed the recent WNPJ & S, Wisconsin Network for Peace, Justice, and Sustainability, "Week of Greatness" fundraising effort.  - to be brought up at a future meeting also.
Phil commented on viewing the VFP National Website, www.veteransforpeace.org, for various guidance on our efforts as VFP members.

Adjournment - The meeting adjourned at 7:00 PM.

Minutes by Books

